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IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR NURSERY PARENTS 

IT’S TIME TO APPLY FOR YOUR CHILD’S RECEPTION PLACE! 

 

Dear parents of children in Nursery class, 

If your child was born between 1st September 2017 and 31st August 2018 it is now 

time to apply for their Reception place for September 2022. Please note that you 

must apply for a Reception place through Newcastle City Council, even though 

your child already attends our Nursery. 

The closing date for applications is midnight on 15th January 2022. If you submit a 

late application, you are less likely to get your first choice of school. 

Newcastle City Council strongly encourage parents to make your application online. 

If, however, you would prefer to make a paper application please pop into the school 

office for a paper form. The link to make your online application is inside the leaflet. 

Please read the accompanying leaflet carefully before making your application. 

If you have any questions or queries regarding high school applications, please do 

not hesitate to speak to either myself, Miss Jeffcock, Mrs. Corr or Miss Stones in 

school.  

Kind regards, 

C. Heeley  

Mr. C Heeley 
Head Teacher  
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